
 

 

                      

                       

                                                                    

 

                                                   

 

 

                                                                                                    

Dear Parents,  

  Your boys and girls worked hard 

and had a great first week of 

school!  They are developing 

fantastic work, study, and 

organizational habits.  Please 

continue to check their Red 

Homework Folder nightly and sign 

your child’s Assignment Notebook.  

Thank you for partnering with me 

in your child’s learning experience.  

  This week is a full week of 

learning!  Please see the 

Important Dates and Upcoming 

Tests/Quizzes Section of this 

newsletter to get a “snapshot” of 

the week ahead.   

  Thank you for the prompt return 

of forms that needed to be signed.  

Please read the Bethany Parent 

Handbook, sign the front page, and 

return the signed page by 

Thursday, September 7th.  **Please 

fill out Photo Permission Form as 

soon as possible and give to the 

office if not yet done, thank you. 

  On Chapel Wednesdays, we do 

encourage children to bring 

offerings if able.  We will be 

discussing where our offerings will 

be sent to soon.  There is also a 

bulletin board outside the office 

that will explain our mission, as 

well. 

  Please pray for our class as we 

work, grow, and learn together.  I 

pray God’s protection and 

blessings on your families, too. 

Monday, August 28th: P.E. (bring gym shoes) 

Mon., Aug. 28th: Band Lessons begin (need instruments) 

Tuesday, August 29th: Art Class 

Wednesday, August 30th: Chapel at 8:50 a.m. (all invited!) 

Wednesday, August 30th: P.E. (bring gym shoes) 

Wednesday, August 30th:  Choir 

Wednesday, August 30th: Art Class 

Wednesday, August 30th: Parent Night 6:30 to 8 p.m. 

Thurs., Aug. 31st:  Group Band Lessons (need instruments) 

Friday, September 1st: Choir 

NEXT Monday, September 4th: NO SCHOOL – Labor Day 

NEXT Tuesday, September 5th: Picture Day  

NEXT Wed., Sept. 6th: “Royal 26.2” Kick Off (after Chapel) 

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

Wednesday, August 30th: Spelling Word/Skills Test #1 

Friday, September 1st: 1st Commandment & Meaning 

NEXT Tuesday, September 5th: English Test – 

Declarative/Interrogative Sentences 

 

**My email address is mstehle@bethanylcs.org 


